
 

 

Circular 024/2024 
 
 

 
22 July 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 
MUNICIPAL INCREASES EFFECTIVE 01 JULY 2024 
 
The City of Cape Town has released updated tariffs for the period July 2024 to June 2025.  
 
In your August 2024 levy statement, we have reversed the municipal charges that were billed last month 
and re-billed according to the City of Cape Town’s revised tariff structure. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 
 
 
  
Kind Regards 

 
 
CHRISTINE DEMPERS 
Village Manager: Muizenberg  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


